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	Purpose/Objective: The purpose of this document is to propose updates to the revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1638-1.



	Abstract: Recommendation ITU-R M.1638-1 contains characteristics for the radiolocation and aeronautical radionavigation systems operating within the 5250-5850 MHz frequency band. During the November meeting, WP 5B considered the US proposal to update characteristics for system 9a and reattached the document to the chairman’s report. This contribution seeks to update system 9a as well as some of the language regarding DAA systems.
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